
 
Quincy Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, religion, national origin, or disability, in its educational activities or employment practices.  

 

 

 

 

 

March 27, 2023 

 

To: All Quincy Public Schools Job Applicants  

From:  Allison G. Cox 

RE: CIVIL RIGHTS and STUDENT RECORDS CONFIDENTIALITY TRAINING 2022-2023 

Please read and review the 2022-2023 Civil Rights and Student Records Confidentiality Training.  

When completed, please return a signed Acknowledgment of Training Form to the Quincy Public 
School HR office, 34 Coddington Street, Quincy, MA 02169, as follows: 

Teachers, Guidance, Deans, School Nurses return to:   
Angela Fasoli  
angelafasoli@quincypublicschools.com 

Substitute Teachers, Long-term Substitute Teachers, Tutors return to: 
Kathy Hughes  
kathleenhughes@quincypublicschools.com 

Custodians, Paraprofessionals, Bus Drivers or Monitors, Clerical, Coaches/Athletics, Security 
Officers, Lunch Attendants, Cafeteria Workers, Cafeteria Managers, all Food Service-related 
positions and any other position not mentioned above return to:   

Marylou Peck  
maryloupeck@quincypublicschools.com 

QUINCY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Allison G. Cox 
Senior Director of Human Resources &                                     
Educator Development 
34 Coddington Street, Quincy, MA  02169 
617.984.8766 
allisoncox@quincypublicschools.com 
  
  

Kevin W. Mulvey, J.D., Superintendent 
  
 

 




